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On January 29, 2025, Alan J. Pollack, Of Counsel at Wilentz, Goldman & Spitzer, P.A., appeared on NJ 
Spotlight News to comment on New Jersey’s efforts to inform immigrants of their rights in deportation cases. 
Play the video in the article to hear Alan's comments on this issue. 

https://www.njspotlightnews.org/video/on-the-ground-effort-to-inform-immigrants-of-their-rights/
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